
Executive Summary 

 

 

Decision of the Romanian Chamber of Deputies to adopt the 

Opinion on the Communication from the Commission to the European Parliament, the Council, the 
European Economic and Social Committee and the Committee of the Regions 

The New European Bauhaus 

Beautiful, Sustainable, Together 

 

COM(2021) 573 

 

The Chamber of Deputies supports the approach and actions proposed for the new European Bauhaus, but 
draws attention over the fact that this initiative must be implemented through the existing institutional and regulatory 
framework so as not to increase the administrative and fiscal burden. 

It also stresses that the involvement of small and medium-sized enterprises is essential and recommends that 
rural projects, in particular those in remote or hard-to-reach areas, be supported as a matter of priority. 

The Chamber of Deputies supports initiatives on adequate professional training for the new European Bauhaus 
and recommends supporting research in education sciences through Horizon Europe to meet the human resource 
requirements for the new European Bauhaus. 

The Chamber of Deputies considers it necessary to include in the New European Bauhaus development strategy 
distinct objectives of preserving soil biodiversity, increasing the surface of urban green areas and increasing resilience 
to disasters. 

 


